Annual Fireworks Display Saturday 8th November
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Just a little heads up: The Cricket Club are again holding a Fireworks Night at the ground on
the evening of Sat
urday 8th November at 7.30pm.

This is one of the highlights in the social calendar and one that is very popular with the wider
community. The event is open to all members of the community, even if you are not a member
of the cricket club. Please note that under the terms of our licence, only members and their
(signed-in) guests will be able to purchase alcohol in the the clubhouse. Please also note that
NO ALCOHOL

should be brought into the grounds of the club. There is no entry fee for the event, but buckets
will be around for you to provide a donation should you feel inclined.

As a club who are keen to ensure that we work with the local community and if the event goes
ahead, we would strongly encourage you to NOT DRIVE to the event. Parking is very limited in
the ground, and parking on the streets causes problems for our neighbours. If you do have to
drive, then please park at Livingston
South Train Station

(where there is ample parking) and walk up to the ground.




